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WWA Officers & 
Board Members 

 

Presiden t  

Sh a y  Wh i te  
Westernwhitehouserepair51@gmail.com 
Presiden t–El ect  

Da ve  D i cke rso n  
b su _b l ua n d o ran g e @ ya h o o .co m  
Fo rmer  P resi den t  

Cl yd e  Du rh a m  
cd u pr i ve r@g ma i l . co m  

Vice Presi den t  

Ch e t  Th o rso n   
r ph d ie se l @msn .co m  
Secreta ry /T reasurer  

Be cky  Ha ys  
b h a ys@ we s te rn wh i te wa te r .o rg   
Di rectors  

* * R i ch a rd  Po we l l   
f o rpo we l l s@a o l . co m   
* * Je f f  Cre e l   
j e f f c@i v i . u s . co m  
* Je f f  H i g g i n s   
p rmk8 0 0 @a o l . co m  
* Bo b  Ha ys   
b o bn b e ckyh a ys@g ma i l . co m  
* J i m  Mo o re  
 mo o re t ru ck re p a i r@m sn .co m  
* * Wa l l y  Va n An twe rp  
E l k77 8 @h o tma i l . co m   
* Ch a d  Co l to n  (A l te rn a te )  
ch a d .co l to n @n m.co m   
*2022 **2022 – 2023  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Due to a nasty computer virus we do not have 
an August 2022 President’s Letter. 
 
Very Respectfully,  

Shay White 
WWA President    
208-412-2833     
westernwhitehouserepair51@gmail.com 
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Confluence Run 
September 17, 2022 

Please join us for the annual Confluence Run 
September 17th 2022. At this time we have a 
few leaders but always need some more. 
Please contact Jim Moore  
208-250-2267 or someone on the board if 
you could lead a group. There will be a drivers 
meeting place to be determined. 
We will be serving steaks at 6:30 P.M. in the 
Pittsburgh Landing Lower Campground. 
Please bring your favorite side dish. We look 
forward to seeing all of you and all the 
different type of side dishes and desserts. ** 

**If you have never attended the Confluence Run, many members gather at Pittsburg Landing and 

camp in the Lower Campground. Most come in on Friday or earlier if schedules allow. The club run 

is on Saturday with leaders to assist with the correct route to get to the confluence of the Snake 

and Salmon Rivers and back.  

The club provides the steaks for Saturday dinner and everyone brings a side dish or dessert to 

share. Lots of visiting, good food and perhaps even a toast or two. 

Sunday morning the club provides a breakfast at 8:30.  

A special Thanks to Jim and Brandi Moore who have chaired this run many times. They are always 

looking for leaders and will guide you in the right direction for a good time. If you would like to 

lead a group or if you have questions, call Jim Moore, 208-250-2267. 

 A Utah couple landed a sturgeon last week that handily broke the Idaho state record by several inches, 

https://idfg.idaho.gov/fish/record/catch-and-release the Idaho Department of Fish and Game said in a Friday news 

release. https://idfg.idaho.gov/press/monster-sturgeon-tops-state-record-list  Greg and Angie Poulsen, of Eagle Mountain, 

Utah, were fishing at C.J. Strike Reservoir on Aug. 5 when they hooked a white sturgeon. The reservoir, about an hour’s 

drive south of Boise, extends to the Snake and Bruneau rivers. The massive prehistoric sturgeon are known to inhabit the 

Snake River, though Fish and Game said the largest specimens are typically found in Hells Canyon. The Poulsens’ sturgeon 

measured in at 124 inches — or just under 10 feet, 4 inches. The previous record, set in 2019, was 119.5 inches. 

 

https://idfg.idaho.gov/fish/record/catch-and-release
https://idfg.idaho.gov/press/monster-sturgeon-tops-state-record-list
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